
 

 

 

 

PUHINUI SCHOOL 
‘Splish Splosh Splash’ Practice 

Tuesday 5th February 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Next Tuesday, the 5th of February, the Junior School will be holding a practice of our ‘Splish, 
Splosh, Splash’ event, a time when the children participate in a variety of fun water activities.  It is 
compulsory for all children to participate. 
 
On Tuesday your child will need to bring to school their togs and two towels in a plastic bag.  
Please remember to name all items (including the bag). 
 
It is recommended that sunscreen is applied to your child before they come to school. 
 
The ‘Splish, Splosh, Splash’ event will be held on Thursday 7th February from  
11.10 a.m. until lunchtime.  You are invited to attend on this day. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
Junior School Teachers 


